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8 November 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian   
 
Year 13 - Study Conference Day – Tuesday 26 November 2019 
 
On Tuesday 26 November 2019 we will be suspending our normal teaching timetable for Year 13 so 
that students can focus on key skills in their forthcoming prelims (January) and their A 
level  examinations in the summer. Staff have prepared bespoke support sessions to help the students 
with some of the more challenging aspects of their A level courses. The students will be expected to 
register as normal at 8.40am and then they will be allowed to leave at 2.00pm. (The only exception will 
be technology students, who will be sitting their prelim and their day will finish at 3.00pm.) 
 
We will hold more study conferences throughout the year and will of course inform you when these are.  
 
We hope your son/daughter takes full advantage of these opportunities. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Miss A Cheshire 
Head of Sixth Form,  
Assistant Headteacher 
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